
Senate Enrollment Committee Minutes 
Friday, January 31, 2020 

1-2pm 
UConn Hartford Campus 

 
Attending: Borden, Deans, Gobants, Granger, Green, Ndiaye, Reynolds  
 

1. Approved minutes for December 6, 2019 meeting 

2. Reviewed December 6 committee meeting at Hartford for those who couldn’t attend, and likewise 
for the December 9 Enrollment Management Workshop 
 
3. Fall enrollment update: Granger reported on things going well, although applications were down 
about 2%, mainly due to fewer applications from China. Aiming to maintain a 65%CT/35% out-of-
state balance. Releasing decisions March 1 electronically. UConn plans to abide by past code of ethics 
despite legal ruling opening the door to other practices. We plan on more engagement with admitted 
students over the summer. 
 
4. Discussed whether to continue bringing in regional campus directors to report, and members were 
unanimous in wanting to do that. Deans agreed to contact the Avery Point and Waterbury Directors. 
(Annmarie Seifert accepted an invitation for March 6; no response yet from Bill Pizzuto, but Deans 
will try again) 
 
5. Brief discussion of prioritizing topics for future meetings.  
 


